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Now Trending at the  
School District of Altoona 
 
#AltoonaRails #ThanksMike #BalancedBudget are trending at 
the School District of Altoona as staff across  
the district are recognizing district business manager, 
Michael Markgren for his diligence directing the district’s  
finances! 
 

Since Markgren came to the School District of Altoona in 2014/15, the district’s financial outlook has 
continued to improve. “Mike Markgren has done an excellent job putting our district in great financial 
health. As other districts work to simply avoid running a budget deficit, Altoona has consistently been able 
to create and execute a balanced budget that is able to find ways to do great things for our students. 
Beyond this, the mill rate (school district levied tax dollars) has consistently gone down over the years. 
This is true again for us in the upcoming budget,” said superintendent Dan Peggs. 
 

For more on the current financial picture including the 2019/20 budget and anticipated tax levy, contact 
Michael Markgren at mmarkgren@altoona.k12.wi.us or 715-839-6063. 
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